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Mr. Holliday’s Highlight of the Week

This week, the student council had their first meeting to discuss their
vision for the school. We also selected our ‘Kusuki Carers’ who will be
responsible for caring for our new mascot, and they will also help us to
further promote a love for reading across the school by identifying and
inviting eager readers to come and read to Kusuki. We also welcomed our
Parent Reps for an orientation meeting and they will be in contact with parents
soon.

On Thursday 14th, South View will participate in Breast
Cancer Awareness Month. We invite all staff, children and
parents to join us in wearing Pink to school. There is no
expectation for a donation, raising the awareness is enough.
However, if anyone would like to make a donation, please
visit https://focp.ae/donate/?program=pinkcaravan to do

so.
Please visit the ‘Additional Information’ page for updates e 14th October - Wear Pink for
from MasterCook, Engage and Drawings By Me. Breast Cancer Awareness

Assistant Head of Primary - Scarlett Whistlecroft

This year, we are excited to be able to provide more opportunities for our pupils to develop their creative talents
and passions. It has been fantastic to see the captivating sketches and creative improvisations being performed
in CPA (Creative Performing Arts) lessons across the Primary School with Mrs Lucinda Bell. We are very much
looking forward to the Kevali Production of Pinocchio on Sunday 28t November which will enable pupils to learr
more about the art of production and performance; Mr. Holliday shared this letter on Seesaw this morning.

There were over 100 students from Year 3-6 who participated in the singing auditions. We are
delighted to be able to offer all of these children a chance to develop their talents by being part of either the SVS
choir or the SVS chorus. Letters have gone out to individuals who auditioned this week with information about
the dates and times of these ECAs. We are optimistic about being able to hold live performances and recitals thi:
academic year, pending KHDA and DHA guidance changes, which both of these groups and all students across
primary will have the opportunity to perform in.

It has been incredible to see so many students participating in swimming lessons, sports squads and
Islamic ECAs as phase one of our staggered return to ECAs. More information about the next phases will come
from Mr Sanguigni in the coming weeks.
This week, parents of children in Y3-6 have received further information about the residentials we have planned
this year. We are delighted to have had such a positive response so far. If you missed the letters please click
here: Year 3 & 4 and Year 5 &6.

Last Thursday saw the opening of Expo 2020, it is truly a world class event right on
our doorsteps. As shared previously, we intend to take all pupils from FS2 to Y6 to
the site. As those of you who have already been will know, the site is vast! There are
so many wonderful exhibitions to see. If you go as a family, please send any photos
of your children enjoying the exhibition to karl.evans@southview.ae.

Finally, next half term will see the launch of our very own SVS challenge,
and there will also be a number of optional suggested activities and competitions
including an Art and House competition over the half term holiday.
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Mrs. Patton’s Highlight of the Week

What a fantastic week! FST have enjoyed learning about people who help us in
our community. This week's focus has been doctors and nurses. They loved
meeting our School Doctor and Nurse and learnt how to wash their hands

correctly.

In FS2 this week, the focus of learning has been the continent - Africa. The
children have had the opportunity to explore the patterns and prints of African
animals and African art.

One of the key life skills that we would like to empower our children with is ;
independence. We have worked hard this week to promote this in our children, R At
and their confidence has grown through opportunities to try new things in a J

supportive environment. It has been lovely to see so many happy faces bursting Egﬁi‘ﬂm 4
4R R
with pride, showing me their learning this week.

PINK DAY

Inclusion - EYFS

Dear Parents,

Thank you to all who attended our workshop ‘Supporting
Communication and Language Development at Home’,
We hope you found it beneficial and if you have any
questions, please don't hesitate to speak to your class
teacher. If you were unable to attend, please note that
the slides and video link will be shared on Seesaw for you
to view.
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Drawings By Me

A reminder that children are producing their artwork for our Drawings By Me participation.

Our timeline:

3-Oct Begin creating artworks in class
24-Oct Artwork & information sent to parents
31-Oct Deadline for placing orders online

4-Nov Extended deadline

5-Nov Closure of the ordering platform

Simply fill go to schools.drawingsbyme.com to place your order.
Or watch this video.

25-Nov Orders delivered (or up to 3 weeks after the closure of the platform)

For more info please visit www.drawingsbyme.com. ”fl

Message from Engage

Dear Parents,

1. We have added a ‘Report Absence’ form in the Engage portal
‘Website'. - check the screenshot linked below.

2. All circulars will be posted under notices on Engage. You are requested to check the portal/app

for all administrative communication from school.

For more information and instructions, please Click here

on the home screen under

Mastercook Jacket Potatoes!

Jacket Potato with Butter & Cheese (V) \
AED10

Jacket Potato with Beans & Cheese (V) \
AED15 >

Jacket Potato with Tuna Mayo & Cheese
AED15

Jacket Potato with Beef Chilli & Cheese
AED15

)00) 19)seW

Our uniform provider now have school
cardigans in stock.

Our canteen provider, MasterCook, have expanded their
menu.

For the menu, click here.

If you have any queries feel free to contact our School
Coordinator at coordinator@mastercook.ae or call on
+971526026008.

If you would like to place an order, you can sign up

here =
https://form.jotform.com/Mastercook/SouthViewSchool
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Miss Ruse’s Highlight of the Week

This week, each class has been visited by our school Doctor
and Nurse where we had a talk on the importance of
handwashing and being hygienic to celebrate STEAM week.
We learnt about the 10 steps of handwashing and to count to
30 when completing them!
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Miss Walker's Highlight of the Week

This week, the children have enjoyed engaging with a number of
hands-on activities to celebrate STEAM week. One of the activities which
truly captured their attention involved melting or breaking ice to rescue
frozen animals. Pupils in FS2 used fantastic language and showed
wonderful critical thinking skills to save the animals.

Another highlight was our celebration of Dyslexia Awareness Week
2021. We spoke about what we are good at and highlighted some of
our strengths. The children showed wonderful awareness of their
personal strengths. We also had some lovely conversations about
celebrating each other and being proud of our friends.
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Miss Jones’ Highlight of the Week

This week, we have been super busy! We learned what dyslexia means and
we talked about what makes us special. Next we had fun decorating stars
and showcasing our strengths. This week we completed some beautiful
pieces of art work for ‘Drawings by Me.” We can't wait to see our beautiful
pictures become treasured keepsakes. A really exciting moment in our
STEAM week was when we predicted what would happen to our planes when
we made them and took them outside for a flying lesson. We also learned
how to record our results. We are amazing scientists, technicians, engineers,
artists and mathematicians. We can’t wait for more fun and exciting
learning and teaching to follow next week.
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Miss Dye’s Highlight of the Week

This week, we have enjoyed a range of activities! We started the week by
focusing on Dyslexia Awareness Week 2021. We discussed our greatest
strengths and targets and then created a class strength star! We were all really
proud of our classmates this week who were brave enough to run for Student
Council and we congratulated our friends who were selected! We produced
fantastic art for 'Drawings by Me ' and we are really excited to see some of our
designed printed onto different items! 2A also enjoyed sharing their class
assembly with all of KS1. The children were incredible and should be very proud
of themselves, and we are looking forward to the other Year 2 class assemblies,
which are spread out over the year. Finally, we ended the week by watching
some science investigations to get us ready and excited to try our own in STEAM
Week, next week!




Miss Kabbani’s Highlight of the Week

This week, Year 3 have relished in excitement over our STEAM fortnight! It has been
wonderful to see the innovative designs and creations of what a Year 3 students’
predators may look like. Year 3 have been extremely busy investigating and delving
deeper into their learning and deciding which materials will ensure a high-quality
finished product. We have had ‘cions’, jpandadogs’ and all sorts of wonderful and
wild animalistic creations! In Maths, we have continued to explore bar models to
represent 3 digit numbers. It was great to observe the students showing an
awareness of how we can represent numbers in many ways. Our big writes are
approaching and many students are thrilled to be linking their STEAM learning with
their big writes. They will be writing their information texts on their very own
designed predators! Once again, another brilliant week of learning in Year 3!




Miss O’Connor’s Highlight of the Week

This week, Year 4 students have enjoyed participating in our STEAM week
activities. We applied our knowledge of electrical circuits and created our
own switch using cardboard and paper clips. Next, we started our
lighthouse project. Firstly, we planned out our design and listed the
materials we needed. We tried to be responsible and choose recyclable
materials. Next, we began creating our structure and we are currently in the
middle of completing our light houses. We have used our critical thinking
and innovating and creating skills to help use on this task. We are looking
forward to seeing the finished project!




Mrs Barlow’s Highlight of the Week

In Year 5 this week, we have enjoyed our first STEAM week by conducting a
science experiment to discover what is the best cleaning product to clean away
germs. The students first created their prediction as to which product they
thought would be the most effective before they then conducted the experiment.
The year 5 students have also completed their half termly writing assessment,
making use of all the figurative language skills they have learnt in their writing
lessons. We have also been using our innovative and creative skills to create our
own 14t century Knight's helmets. In our Maths lessons this week we have
worked on multi-step addition and subtraction problems using our out of the
box problem-solving skills.

We can not wait to carry on our STEAM fortnight with lots of fun and engaging
lessons next week.




Miss McCandless’ Highlight of the Week

This week, Year 6 have really enjoyed their first week of STEAM fortnight! They have been
fascinated learning about Carl Linnaeus, and have produced some interesting and highly
engaging presentations about him and his introduction of the classification system for
animals. In Maths, we have made links with Science by creating our own shape
tessellations! The children loved exploring the work of artist, M.C. Escher and using his
tessellation work to inspire their own! In English, the children have continued to use their
cross-curricular learning, and have written some wonderful stories, full of suspense,
about the night of the John Doe robbery! We concluded the first of our wonderful STEAM
weeks with the creation of our own microorganisms using playdough! The children have
had a brilliant week and have loved the hands-on nature of our Science and Maths
activities! We look forward to continuing this next week with an exciting experiment
involving strawberries and their DNA! Great work this week Year 6!
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Dear Parents and Students,

It has been amazing to see our swimming pool gaining life again during school time. The PE
team its very enthusiastic to help to improve every students’ swimming and lifesaving skills.

The attendance from our students in the morning and afternoon squads training sessions
has been fantastic and we are looking forward to have our first competitions against other
schools.

After negotiating with our bus provider, we are happy to confirm that from Sunday 10th
October 2021, transport after the Squad activities (Football, Netball or Swimming) will be
available.

A gentle reminder that Sunday, 10th of October is the start of the WEEK 1 timetable . Kindly
check when your child's swimming lesson takes place and please send him/her to school
with all the equipment required (swimsuit/swim shorts, goggles, flip-flops and towel).

On PE, swimming and squad training days students should wear their PE kit to school.

Please CLICK HERE to see Swimming Dates - select your class tab from along the
top menu.

House Teams News

Well done to all those who were awarded House Points for their houses this week,
there was a great effort made across the school and the evidence is in the high
number of points which each house has achieved!

Over the half-term break there will be a number of House Competitions including a
Poetry Competition and an Art competition. There will be more information about
these on your seesaw classes next week, so please keep an eye out for these.

Please see below the House Points for the last week! Well done to everyone and keep

up the great work!
' ' J

Aqua Ignis
Kinda Shody Ithai Mtengwa
240 points 325 points



https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/e/2PACX-1vT0P2nIZWvSuZNHgRyEHEPTzaXItZGopuo4d06_zgPDpkDZSrK-iLCfUlfahlBZ4g/pubhtml

